

## PACIFIC PALISADES COMMUNITY COUNCIL

June 12, 2025

## To whom it may concern,

On May 22, 2025 the Board of Pacific Palisades Community Council unanimously passed a motion to support "Project Chimney" as a memorial to the 2025 Palisades Fire — as presented to us by Evan Hall of House Museum at our earlier May 8th meeting.

We believe that this project will not only benefit residents of the Pacific Palisades through education and the creation of a public place for reflection and healing, but also attract visitors from across Los Angeles, contributing to the cultural vitality of our region.

We look forward to seeing the positive impact that the Palisades Fire Memorial will have on our community.

Sincerely,

Sue Kohl, President

www.pacpalicc.org